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We are incredibly proud to announce Madelyn Prather as the inaugural winner of the 2025 
Taylor Mill Eagles “Once an Eagle, Always an Eagle” scholarship! 

Maddy has been a part of the Eagles family since she was a young girl, developing her love 
for cheerleading within our organization. She carried that passion through Scott High 
School and will continue her cheerleading career at Northern Kentucky University. 

This scholarship recognizes not only Maddy's athletic and academic excellence—she 
consistently finished at the top of her class—but also her remarkable selflessness and 
commitment to our community. Throughout her high school career, Maddy always returned 
to help our cheerleaders, from preseason clinics to volunteering her time to EVERY girl into 
a build during our 2023 basketball season's halftime performance. During the 2024 football 
Little Eagle Night, she went above and beyond, insisting on cheering with our girls rather 
than just watching, making sure they had a truly memorable experience. 

Maddy truly exemplifies the meaning of "Once an Eagle, Always an Eagle." On behalf of our 
entire organization and community, we extend our heartfelt congratulations and wish her 
the very best of luck at NKU! 

 


